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Jasper/Bluff Intersection Closure

| The intersection of Jasper and Bluff St is scheduled to be closed on Tuesday May 8" until Friday May 11" for construction
" activities. Access to Jasper and Hill Streets will be available from either Bluff St or Marquette St during the closure. Access to
Summit St and Zoberlein St will be available from Business M28 east of Jasper St. The one way direction on Zoberlein St will be

eliminated during this closure. Please be aware of continued construction in this area and plan accordingly. s Tral
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